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14th May 2024 

Dear Parents, 

All of the children in Year 6 will be visiting Strike Ten Bowling in Rochdale on Tuesday 
4th June 2024. They will travel by coach and will leave school at 9:30am. They will return 
to school by 12:30pm and then have their lunch. Children who have a packed lunch will 
still bring one in as normal. If your child has a school dinner, then a lunch will be 
provided for them as normal. 

Children are allowed to take a maximum of £5 to purchase a drink. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to celebrate their last year at Burnley Brow 
and spend some quality time with their classmates before they move on to secondary 
school. 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Jacques and Mr Garside 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 4th June 2024 9:30am – 12:30pm 
Year 6 bowling trip 

I give permission for my child: ____________________________________ (please print 
child’s name) in class ____________________ to attend the trip on the date given 
above. 

Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 

Contact telephone number: _______________________ 
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